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Monday 14th July 2025 

 

Our Final Farewell to Year 6 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers' Assembly, which will be held on Tuesday, 
22nd July at 9:00am. This special event provides us with an opportunity to celebrate and say 
farewell to our wonderful cohort of Year 6 pupils, as they reflect on their memorable time here 
at Wraysbury. At the end of the assembly, each child will be presented with a leavers' gift. 

This year, we are also inviting all Year 6 pupils to make a lasting contribution to our school by 
donating a new non-fiction book to the school library. Each donated book will include a 
dedication, with the child’s name inscribed inside, allowing their gift to be enjoyed by future 
pupils for years to come. 

We kindly ask that all book donations be submitted by Friday, 18th July, so they can be 
showcased during the assembly. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating this special occasion 
with you. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Morrissey 

KS2 Assistant Headteacher  

 

 


